
BISHOP'S OFFICE
CAMP JOGUES
HORICON, N.Y.

July lb, 1954.

Hon. Herbert ii. Lehman, Governor
Executive Chamber, Capitol
Albany, JMew

Dear Governor Lehman:

Mr. Tobin, the Secretary or our Mew xork State Catholic
Welfare Committee, reports to me that you had a very rep-
resentative gathering at tne Milk Conference luncheon July
12, 1934 and the conferences that followed in the various
group meetings.

As Chairman of this Committee, I wish to assure you of
our full support or this project in the interest or the
undernourished child. We desire to have you Know that our
Committee is prepared and glad to help in any way that you
yourself or the Department of jj-arms and markets cares to
indicate. The communications in this respect may be addressed
to Mr. Tobin, as Secretary to 100 State Street, Albany, JM. Y.

1 trust you will find time soon to take a vacation.
With, very kindest regards, 1 remain,

-/-.

Yours sincerely,

V
EDMUND F. GIBBONS

BISHOP OF ALBANY


